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WHITTLE LE WOODS PARISH COUNCIL 
Speed Indicator Device (SpID)Consultation Results 

 
Whittle-le-Woods Parish Council carried out a consultation between the 23rd June 
and 31st July 2023. 
 
Following a successful consultation Whittle-le-Woods Parish Council have agreed the 
following sites for the installation of SpID devices. 
 

1. Dolphin Brow, towards Preston (outside garage of No1) 
2. Dolphin Brow, towards Chorley (facing Langdale Grove) 
3. Chorley Old Road, towards Preston (outside No 11) 
4. Chorley Old Road, towards Chorley (outside The Village Pizza House) 
5. Town Lane (Opp Lady Crosse Drive) 
6. Dawson Lane, layby, facing Buckshaw  
7. Dawson Lane, verge outside Jones' Farm 
8. Moss Lane, facing Preston Road (After motorway bridge but before old moss 

lane) 
9. Moss Lane, facing the canal bridge. (Before motorway bridge) 
10. Shaw Brow – (currently on hold pending agreement of post siting) 

 
These are the locations of the posts; the SpIDs will be mounted on five of them and 
will be moved periodically depending on the results of the traffic monitoring. 
One SpID on Moss Lane will be a permanent installation. 
 
The Parish Council would like to thank all residents who responded to the 
consultation and for their agreement to the siting of the posts for the SpID’s. 
 
For any further information please contact: 
Clerk@whittlelewoodsparishcouncil.org.uk 
Whittle-le-Woods Parish Council 
309 Brownedge Road 
Bamber Bridge 
Preston 
PR5 6UU 
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